
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Keeping Your Future Bright! 

 

16 Graham Street, PO Box 1598, Woodstock, ON N4S 0A8 
 

Via RESS 
 
November 11, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Re: LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance 
       EB-2008-0150, EB 2007-0722, and EB-2008-0346 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Further to the October 20, 2010 letter from the Board, Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. (WHSI) will be partnering 
with the Woodstock Salvation Army for the delivery of LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance.  
 
Since 2002, WHSI and the Salvation Army have enjoyed a cooperative, working relationship which provides 
financial aid to WHSI customers in need of assistance of paying their electricity bills. WHSI has provided funding of 
up to $10,000 per year to support this local program. The Salvation Army in Woodstock also delivers the Winter 
Warmth program to those in need of assistance.  
 
The Woodstock Branch of the Salvation Army is located at 190 Huron Street, Woodstock, Ontario N4S 7A1 and 
Contact Information is as follows: 
 
Vanessa Scotney-Page, Director Community & Family Services 
Phone:  519-539-6166 
Fax : 519-539-8796 
Email savanesa@bellnet.ca 
 
If you require further information, please contact me at the number below. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Original signed by 

 
Patricia Eitel, CGA 
Manager, Accounting and Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Vanessa Scotney-Page, Director Community & Family Services for the Salvation Army  
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